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Come to the September
meeting and join in celebrating
one of our dedicated, long-time
members, Ken Dannenberg, and
how he received the Wright
Brothers “Master Pilot” Award for
50 years of Dedicated Service in
Aviation Safety from the FAA.  Our
own intrepid reporter, Bill
Verduin, was there to capture the
ceremony in video.  After the
video Ken’s son, Paul, may speak a
few words, and possibly Ken too.

     Also, time permitting, we
would like to hear from YOU
about your experiences at
Oshkosh AirVenture this year.  If you bought something, attended a good seminar, witnessed an
interesting demonstration, learned about new technology or regulations, made some new friends
or met up with some old ones, we would like to hear about it.  So, please come ready to share
your story!

Meeting Friday, September 6, 2019
Regular Meeting at 7:30pm

EAA Clubhouse, Grand Haven Memorial Airpark (3GM) 16446 Comstock St, Grand Haven, MI 49417

Ken Dannenberg Receives FAA’s Wright Brothers “Master Pilot” Award

My apologies for the lateness and brevity of this month’s issue of Hangar Talk.
Hopefully I’ll be able to deliver a “normal” issue next month.   - Editor, Dale Hagen


